
 

 

October 28, 2015 
 
A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Greenville was held on October 28, 
2015 at 7:00 pm at Pioneer Hall for the purpose of continuing a budget workshop.  Four 
board members were present; Councilman Stern was absent.  There were 2 guests in 
attendance.  Supervisor Macko opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
The 2016 tentative budget was reviewed and revised.  The final numbers for medical 
insurance were applied; the Board is still awaiting clarification on the library budget, 
assessment reductions from the Assessor, and the amount owed for short-term 
financing from the Bond Attorney.  $100,000 has been allocated for Greene County 
EMS, Inc., however a contract must be provided and reviewed before money is provided 
for service.   
 
Discussion on salaries as it pertains to percentage increases vs. flat-rate increases 
occurred.   
 Mr. Bear moved, seconded by Mr. Davis, to provide a flat-rate 25 cent per hour 
raise to any employee making less than $13.00/hour.   
  Carried 4 ayes 
  
Supervisor Macko relayed the 2016 tax rate currently is $6.47/$1,000 assessed value, up 
from $6.43 last year.  We are coming in under the tax cap, and an override will not be 
necessary.  Stated there was nothing extra in this budget, and again he will request there 
be no unnecessary spending in the coming year.   
 
A budget hearing to address the 2016 Budget has already been scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 4, 2015 at 7:00 pm. 
 Mr. Bensen moved to continue a Final Budget Hearing on Monday, November 
16th, 2015, at 7:00 pm in Pioneer Town Hall, seconded by Mr. Bear.  
  Carried 4 ayes 
 
There being no further business, Mr. Macko moved to adjourn at 7:40 pm. 
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